
The Pay It Forward Pledge



Your scholarship or award was made possible by the financial support of the University and/or School of Law 

alumni, students and friends. This support isn’t infinite, so we are asking students like you to make a pledge now to 

“pay it forward” after you graduate. We don’t expect every alum to pay back their entire scholarship or award.  

But, we do expect everyone to try to give back to the School of Law in some way so that an affordable legal 

education remains within reach for future generations of School of Law students.  

By accepting a scholarship or award, the recipient agrees to make a non-binding pledge to “Pay It Forward” to 

another SIU scholarship or award recipient at some time in the future.


